ow, LFR has been going full speed with lots

of activities. We started off October 1st

camping at Los Vaqueros for five nights.

Then October 19th we had our monthly club
ride at Penaquitos Canyon Preserve. Then we went right
into November with our annual fundraiser poker ride on
the 7th, which was a huge success!!

Now we have coming up our November club ride
with guests on the 21st. And to end the year we will have
our always ever-so-fun Christmas party on December 5th.
All the pictures and details are included in this issue of our

g newsletter, which | hope you enjoy.

Melinda,

newsletter editor

! 0s VVaqueros Horse Camp was a

huge success. We had the perfect num-
ber of campers, horses, and trailers/rigs, a full
camp but not overcrowded. It was wonderful
weather, just a little touch or rain on the last
day came through for a short while. Of course,
we had our wine tasting on Saturday night fol- ¥ * e
lowed by our potluck, which had the tables 4& Y 4 g
overflowing with delicious, mouthwatering
dishes. Every-
one enjoyed the &=
perfect weather, B
beautiful L
scenery,
companion-
ship, and
wonderful
trail rides.
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More camp pictures....




Penasquitos Canyon Preserve, club ride

October 19th. We finally were able to have a club ride
at Penasquitos that was not cancelled because of the rain
our or a summer heatwave!!

Like usual, riding at
Penasquitos was
wonderful, with lots
2 of easy trails mean-
dering among the
trees and passing
by the creek multi-
ple times. We had
a great group par-
ticipating in this

d akesie Frontier Riders November/December 2015 Newsletter



LFR's Annual Fundraiser Poker Ride, November 7th

Once again, the members of LFR stepped up and put on an awesome poker ride. We had lots and lots of
great raffle items and silent auction items. Thank you to all the members and businesses that donated
items. The food was outstanding. Everyone enjoyed the BBQ'd pulled pork sandwiches, and the home-
made beans were mouthwatering deeee-lishhh. A huge thank you goes out to Julie and Brian Murphy for
all their hard work in preparing the food. A special thank you to Julie and Brian’s friends who generously
donated their time to helping LFR with the lunch. We
served up 120 meals!!! Whew, that’s a whole lot of
work!!!

We had 71 riders that participated. Everyone loved get-
ting some of their poker hands out on the trail. Elizabeth
Corso had the winning poker hand and won $150!!!!

Everyone that contributed to the poker ride should give
themselves a big pat on the back for making this a suc-
cessful event, which will allow our club to gener-
ously donate to local charities.
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Nov 21st, LFR club ride with guests. Bring a friend that would like to join us
for a beautiful trail ride. We will be riding in Rancho Cuyamaca State Park,
staging out at Sweetwater Bridge. Be in the saddle at 10:00 a.m. Lunch will be
provided by the club after the ride. Please rsvp Karen at karenen-
sall@yahoo.com by Nov 18th so that we will have enough food for everyone.

Dec 5th, LFR Christmas party. The party will start at 5:00, dinner served at
6:00. The club is providing a Honey Baked ham and turkey. It is potluck style,
so bring your favorite, yummiest dish to share. BYOB. We will have a “Secret
Santa” gift exchange. Bring a wrapped gift, $20 limit. Participation is option-
al. The party is being held at Glen and Jan Morgan’s house in Ramona.
Please rsvp Karen at karenensall@yahoo.com. Please watch your email for
the invitation flyer and directions.....coming soon.

Birthdays for November and December!!

November 1, Holly Oliver; 6, Joyce Jewell; 7, Lisa Anderson; 14, Gary
Hawes; 15, Tony Robles; 16, Kammi Montanero; 22, LeeAnne Bielar;
23, Anna Brater; 25, Dana Gibson; 26, Laurie Fisher; 29, Cynthia Orr.

December 2, Mary Ann Mincey; 4, Dan Clifford; 6, Charleen Edleson;
8, Bill Bauer; 18, Linda Christopher; 19, Jo Frankland; 21, Frank
Brown; 21, Ellen Parry; 23, Theresa Bitondo; 25, Laura Ward; 28, Tom
Abshire; 29, Melinda Setterman; 31, Brian Murphy.

DeaR SaNTA,
I woulD LikE A CHILD

ForR CHRISTMAS,

Dacetookoom/Lioreen Viete 49
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